
 

 

  
Freedom of Information Officer 

Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland 

Block 1, Knockview Buildings, 

Stormont Estate 

Belfast 

BT4 3SJ. 

 

19 September 2016 

 

Simon Price A7683AG 

HM Prison 

Love Lane 
Wakefield 

WF2 9 AG  

 

Our reference: FO1050916/034 

     
RE: Request for information under Freedom of Information Act. 

 

Dear Mr Price, 

 

Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information request submitted via post to 

Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland (CJI) arriving 5 September 2016 in 

accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

 

Our understanding of the information requested is as follows: 

 provision of copies of the report of the work of the CJINI for the last two years 

for which data is available. 

 

Due to the wording of your request we are unsure as to the precise nature of the 

information that you are seeking from CJI. 

 

Should you be seeking an overview of the inspection work undertaken by CJI within the 

last two years or a longer period of time, electronic copies of all CJI inspection reports 

and follow up reviews can be found and downloaded from the CJI website - 

www.cjini.org under 'The Inspections' tab - 

http://www.cjini.org/TheInspections/Inspection-Reports.aspx. Hard copies of inspection 

reports are no longer published. 

 

A summary of these reports can also be found within the CJI Annual Report and 

Accounts for 2014-15 and 2015-16 as well as previous years.  These documents are also 

http://www.cjini.org/TheInspections/Inspection-Reports.aspx


 

 

available from our website - www.cjini.org under the 'Publications' tab - 

http://www.cjini.org/Publications/Annual-Report.aspx. 

 

Should this not satisfy your request for information, I would ask you to provide further 

clarification so that we can deal with your request appropriately. 
  

To do so please contact in the first instance CJI’s Freedom of Information Officer.   

 
Their address is Freedom of Information Officer, Criminal Justice Inspection Northern 

Ireland, Block 1, Knockview Buildings, Belfast, BT4 3SJ or email info@cjini.org. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

James Corrigan 

Chief Executive  

Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland 
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